
Fall Greetings,

We are grateful for a summer of partnership, service, and learning in
our communities! LINC NW will always strive to stand synonymously
with relationships and connections. Working in our communities to
reach people with rental assistance, hotel stays, popsicles, school
supplies, and hot meals is a great privilege and we are glad to play our
part.

With the season change comes new programs, new partnerships, and
new fun opportunities! Watch for announcements about Screenagers,
Youth Mental Health First Aid Classes, Tailgate Parties, and so much
more!

Read along to discover how your contributions have created real effect
in our community; together we are making a difference!

Popsicles in the Park
Nothing says summer fun like

popsicles. LINC NW joined with
our great sponsors (see below) to

pass out free popsicles at
Comeford Park on four different
Fridays this summer. A special

thanks to the teams at Marysville
Parks, Culture & Recreation,

Marysville Fire, Marysville Police,
and to Mayor Jon Nehring for

meeting with families and
helping us give away 

Cooling Centers
There were some hot days this

summer, and LINC NW was able
to help cool things down. LINC
supplied water, cooling towels,
popsicles and otter pops to the

following locations: Sno-Isle
Libraries, Salvation Army,

Arlington Resource Center, Boys
& Girls Club, Fieldstone Memory

Care, Cottages at Marysville,
Gardens as Marysville, and

Marysville Parks Camps.

Back to School

THE LINC QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER September
2022

Creating Connections for Stronger Communities!

On August 31, LINC NW, in partnership with Lakewood School District,
hosted a Back to School event to provide resources and school items
for indicated students and families. All were provided with backpacks
filled with school supplies, clothing, haircut vouchers, books, pantry
staples and a hot meal. We served 65 students and families and gave
away 97 jackets and sweatshirts!

A HUGE thanks to all who came, supported, and donated!

Thanks to our Sponsors:

Kim Thompson

Steve Muller with

Did you see us?



LINC NW attended many
community events this summer.

Maybe you saw our table at
Marysville National Night Out, or
the back to school events at The

Grove Church or Marysville School
District. We were most recently at

Sherwood Community Services
Abilities Day on September 10th!

"Please express thanks to all
who made the Back to School

Event possible. 



The backpacks water bottle
and clothes were much

appreciated."



-Resource Recipient



Join us on September 24 from 12-4 PM for
a time of food, games, crafts for sale and
more as we celebrate Hispanic Heritage

Month with Keep Dreams Alive
Foundation.  This is a free community

event you don't want to miss.



Get to know more about Keep Dreams
Alive by visiting their website.

www.keepdreamsalive.org

Donate

Upcoming  Events
Kermes
    Saturday, September 24th 
    12:00 - 4:00 PM
   At The Center
Tailgates
    Fridays 4:00 - 6:00 PM 
    Sept. 16 & 30, Oct. 14th & 28th
    At The Center
Parenting Wisely
    October 3rd & 5th 
    5:30 - 8:30 PM
   At The Center
Fall Festival
   Sunday, October 30th
   12:00 - 3:00 PM
   At The Center

Fall Festival & Dia de los Muertos Celebration

Physical: 1424 172nd St NE Marysville WA 98271

Mailing: P.O. Box 70 North Lakewood, WA 98259

(360) 654-4205

office@lincnw.org

Connect with Us!

Partner Shout Out

How You Can Help!
Through your contributions,

we can provide...

$10.00
- 1 Pack of Socks 
- 1 Pack of Underwear
- 1 Winter Hat
- 2 Pairs of Winter Gloves
- Feminine Hygiene Products

$25.00
- Full Set of Hygiene Items
- 1 Pair of Kids Shoes
- Kids Winter Jacket

$50.00
- Gas / Grocery Card
- 1 Pair of Adult Shoes

$200.00
- Pack of Socks -- All Sizes
- Pack of Underwear -- All Sizes
- 4 Pairs of Adult Shoes
- 8 Pairs of Kids Shoes

- 1 Hour a week at The Center
- 2 Hours a week with Friday

After-School Drop-In
- 2 Hours at Tailgates

-3 Hours at Fall Festival

Volunteer

/LINCNorthwest /LINC_NW

A big thank you to St. Joseph's House 
 for their contributions to our Back To
School event, supplying clothing, racks,
hangers and encouragement. 
Thank You!! 

Winter Donations
Fall is here and a cold, wet, winter is soon to follow. We are collecting
donations of winter clothing: jackets (adult and youth), warm socks,
hats, and gloves. These items will be used in our clothing closet, and
shared with the guests at the Marysville cold weather shelter. 

Any donations can be dropped off at The Center office. 

Come join us as we celebrate! 
Together with Keep Dreams Alive Foundation 
we'll host games, food, prizes, a La Catrina Catwalk, 
& Trunk or Treat!

Want to help make this event possible?     
Email: erin@lincnw.org     


